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ASIAN MODERN PENTATHLO N  

C O N F E D E R A T I O N  -  A M P C 

 

05 December 2016 

Seoul, KOREA 

 

Mr. Berik Imashev 

President 

Kazakhstan Modern Pentathlon Federation 

 

Re: Letter of Appreciation 

 

Dear President, Dear Mr. Berik Imashev, 

 

First of all, I would like to congratulate you on the election of UIPM Vice President and also I 

really appreciate of your kind letter. 

 

In history, I understood that Kazakhstan is a very active and strong member of Modern Pentathlon 

in Asia which has been also dedicated a lot for development of Modern Pentathlon. Accordingly, I 

expect that your federation keep contributing to the development of Modern Pentathlon in Asia, 

under your excellent leadership. I, as AMPC President will also consider what I have to do for our 

members and will carefully listen to the voice of our members. 

 

Lastly, I look forward to keeping the mutual cooperation and also working closely in the future in 

order to develop Modern Pentathlon in both countries as well as Asia, based on the long and good 

relations with AMPC and also Korea. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Sangwoo PARK 

President 

AMPC 
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